
Hiep Nguyen 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
9/16/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO._1 0729-2025] 

From: Hiep Nguyen on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2025 12:27 PM 
To: 'James Vanderburg' 
Subject: RE: Reject the FPL proposed settlement Docket #2025001 1 

Good afternoon, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250011-EI, and forwarding them 
to the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Thank you, 

Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: advocacy-contact@mg.gospringboard.io <advocacy-contact@mg.gospringboard.io> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2025 9:20 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Reject the FPL proposed settlement Docket #20250011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commissioners, 

I am a residential customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL) and I personally am thankful for 
FPL as I know how dificult it is to live w/o electricity during and after storms. If it costs me a 
little more I am willing to pay for it. 
These employes of FPL are, to me, heroes. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

James Vanderburg 
29704 Niagara CT 
ENGLEWOOD FL, 34223-3971 
jbvanderburg@gmail.com 

i 


